
 

 

ACJC Hearing Adjourned - In the Matter of Deborah M. Gross-Quatrone, Judge of the Superior Court 

The Advisory Committee on Judicial Conduct hearing In the Matter of Deborah M. Gross-Quatrone, Judge of 

the Superior Court, has been adjourned at the respondent’s request. The hearing, which had been scheduled to 

begin on November 15, will be rescheduled at a later date.  

A formal complaint was filed in this matter by the Advisory Committee on Judicial Conduct on March 6. An 

amended answer was filed on Oct. 30, 2017. 

The hearing will be held in accordance with the “Rules Governing the Courts of the State of New Jersey, Rule 
2:15. Advisory Committee on Judicial Conduct,” available at www.njcourts.gov. 
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